
Chair’s summary

The third meeting of the Scenic Rim Community 
Consultative Committee (the committee) was held in 
Peak Crossing on Wednesday 30 May, 2018. 

This Chair’s summary provides an overview of the 
committee meeting and ensures that information 
is shared with the community at the earliest 
opportunity. It is a precursor to the formal meeting 
record, the committee meeting minutes, which will 
be published on the Inland Rail website following 
preparation and endorsement by the committee Chair.

The meeting was chaired by Ms Kathy Bensted and 
attended by 10 of the 13 local community representatives, appointed as members 
of the committee. 

A total of 25 observers attended the meeting including Scenic Rim Regional 
Council, Division 6 Councillor, Duncan McInnes.

The purpose of the meeting was to give a project update and to share an 
overview of the consultation process taking place along the Calvert to Kagaru 
study corridor.

Presentations were provided by the ARTC Senior Project Manager for the 
Calvert to Kagaru (C2K) project, the ARTC Queensland Environment Manager 
and the Future Freight Joint Venture (FFJV) Social Impact Assessment  
(SIA) Specialist.

Interested community members are welcome to attend committee meetings as observers. For more information please contact the Inland Rail Community Engagement team.
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Information provided to the committee included:

}} An overview of the EIS technical studies to take place over the next 12 - 18 months.

}} Presentation of alternative alignments through the Teviot Range for which 
ARTC is seeking community feedback.

}} Presentation of the current consultation taking place for the Calvert to 
Kagaru project.

}} Presentation of the Social Impact Assessment being undertaken as part of 
the Environmental Impact Study and sharing of the social impact survey 
available to all community members via the Inland Rail website.

Committee members raised the following items during the meeting:

}} Desire for ARTC to more widely advertise community consultation 
opportunities.

}} Desire for ARTC to more actively engage with Traditional Owners and 
stakeholders directly affected by the alternative range crossings.

}} A need for committee members to actively encourage their networks to 
participate in community consultation activities.

Members agreed that the next committee meeting would be held at Rosewood 
on Thursday 6 September. Venue to be determined, based on availability. The 
meeting details will be advertised and promoted by ARTC to encourage observers 
to attend future meetings.

Ms Kathy Bensted Chair 
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